From: Dave Byron <dbyron@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cc: Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: April 5, 2012 meeting recording
Date: Mon, 10 Jun 2013 09:23:43 -0400

There are no recordings anywhere, as previously stated.

>>> (On 6/10/2013 at 2:15 AM wrote:
Mr. Byron:

See the below 5-15-2013 response we (VolusiaExposed) received from Lt.
Mason regarding our PRR for the recording of the April 5, 2013 meeting
between Captain Hunter and Director Recktenwald (as mention in his
letter of suspension to Hunter).

According to Recktenwald's letter - several individuals attended that
meeting, to include Captain Vanis (IA investigator), Corrections
Director Ford, and Assistant County Attorney Nancye Jones.

With little doubt this meeting was investigative in nature - in fact, in
the past the county has claimed such, as their rationale for not
releasing PRRs. Therefore, per Florida law, there should be a recording
of this meeting.(F.S. 112.532)

VolusiaExposed is currently working on an article that covers the
Hunter, West and Schneider investigations.

Since Lt. Mason states that the recording is not in the possession of
VCDC - can you ascertain who is in possession of this record we seek?

Thank You
VolusiaExposed.Com

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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